
Team singlet record
  

It may be helpful as manager to keep a record of who has what singlet within your team. It is 
your responsibility to firstly collect the team bag with uniforms and training basketball(s) 
from the Clare/Cott volunteers at Perry Lakes at the allocated time then to distribute them 
and ensure they are all returned at the end of the season.  

Please note that new /replacement basketball singlets are expensive and players should 
be encouraged to take good care of them. They must be returned at the end of the 
season washed and in good condition. In the case of uniforms not being returned, those 
players will be charged for the cost of a replacement singlet. 

If you have any questions regarding uniforms, contact the Uniforms Coordinator (see 
committee contact list). 

Uniforms distributed 
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